
 
 

 
 

 
Christmas Parties – Friday 20th December 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

The school will be enjoying Christmas Parties on Friday 20th December.  
 
You are invited to send your child in on this day with a drink and a snack for them to consume – these 
will not be shared with other children. Please note that children are not permitted to bring in items 
containing nuts or fizzy drinks.  
 
The children will be permitted to wear party clothes all day on the 20th December.   
 
Class teachers will update ClassDojo with any further specifics regarding organisation on Friday 20th 
December. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher. 
 
Thank for your support, 
 
Paul Harrison 
Assistant Headteacher 
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